From: Jim Sumner

To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: 100-24 City Council agenda
Date: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 4:27:06 PM

Dear Ms. Desiderio,

Please share the below comments at this evening's City Council Meeting as I am not able to
attend and speak for myself.

Thank you

James Sumner
759 Highland Ave
Malden MA 02148

February 27, 2024

Dear City Council,

I am writing to express my objections to the proposal on tonight's City Council agenda to
move the building located at 15 Ferry Street to the adjacent parking lot. Malden has limited
parking in the downtown area and taking any parking away may adversely impact local
business. I do not support spending any taxpayer money to buy or move this building. The
time to save the building, that I believe was at one time a gift to the city, should have been
before the city sold the building.

Sincerely,
James Sumner

759 Highland Ave
Malden MA 02148
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